
Milestones:

Newsletter N°5 - 03/ 2021

We are delighted to give you the latest news 

about the ALICE-Trial!

Highlights
WE HOPE YOU ARE ALL SAFE! Thank you very much for all your support! 

Study commitment

Ethical approval

Schedule study week

Perform study week

Access to eCRF

Fill in ppt/word file we send 
you after study week has 

been completed

Data entry 
(90 day follow up)

Study completed

Provide names and 
contacts of all collaborators 

for final publication
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Your tasks:

1) We kindly ask all (!) collaborators to 

send us an update of the current status

2) New Zealand has recently joined ALICE. 

And received provisional approval from 

their national ethical review body. They 

have agreed to a waiver of informed 

consent as the data collected forms are 

part of routine patient care. However for 

full approval they have requested a list 

of other countries taking part in ALICE 

where consent is not required for data 

collection. If this applies to your

institution please send us a short notice.

3) Do you wish any changes on our

webpage? www.alice-trail.com

Summary:

In total 118 hospitals agreed to participate of 

which 28 hospitals already recruited 

patients until now. So far, we’ve received 

feedback of 20 hospitals: 1081 patients 

have been recruited. 

THANK YOU!

Please do not hesitate to contact us if

you have any questions! 


